Fleet Week 2017 Presentation

Subject: Fleet Week 2017 Presentation

From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>

Date: 12/05/2017 03:10 PM

To: "'eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com' <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>,
"Iparker@sanpedroBID.com" <Iparker@sanpedroBID.com>

CC: "'tmcosker@glaserweil.com' <tmcosker@glaserweil.com>,
"“jwilliams@labattleship.com' <jwilliams@labattleship.com>

Not sure if have a copy of this? It’s pretty interesting and some good information.....

Confidentiality Notice
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of
the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any
manner.
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